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St Mark's Church, Mill Cove, is
celebrating 135 years this year. Two
beautiful winter scenes of St Mark's
Church from a different perspective,
looking out over St Margaret's Bay.
Thanks to Debbie Gass.
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Below: Members of the St Luke’s ACW preparing
Christmas Gift Baskets. Some 28 were prepared
Below: Greg and Claire have a weekly Crib series and delivered to folks in hospital or at home.

at Two Coves Café. Greg has just been crowned
this week’s winner. The Café operates every
Thursday morning from 9 to 11 and is open to
everyone. There is free coffee, tea and muffins
and other snacks. Everyone is welcome to come
and socialize, play cards or other games or even
hold a small meeting.There is also free wifi.
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Above & Below: Scenes from the Winterlude
Church Luncheon sponsored by St Luke’s
Outreach Mission Group. A chili lunch was
served, with a vegetarian option. There was no
charge for the lunch but donations were
accepted. Visitors were also able to take in
demonstrations by local crafters who had been
invited to set up around the hall.
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Above & Below: Scenes from Café Church, still going
strong the fourth Sunday of every month. (1) Socializing
while waiting for the service to begin. (2) Our Winter
music team, Donnie and Carol Webb. (3) Licensed Lay
Minister Shelly and Rev’d Jerry listen as Wayne, Lyda
and Clair lead a discussion of the days Gospel reading.




Above: Rev’d Ann Turner blesses the gifts for the
Mission to Seafarers while Deacon Jerry looks on.
This is an annual project of the parish led by the
Outreach Committee.

Right: Joe Young, of St Francis by the Lakes Parish, is
very into Anglican prayer beads. He makes them, he
talks about them, he gives them away and he uses
them in prayer. On Sunday, March 3, Joe joined us for
worship. After the service a group of interested folks
stayed behind to hear Joe talk about the history and
use of Anglican prayer beads. Then he provided
materials and coached everyone in making their own
sets of beads and in their use for prayer and
meditation. In the photo Joe is shown guiding a group
of busy beaders.

The Annual Men’s Shrove Tuesday Pancake
Supper was held once again after being
interrupted for a couple of years due to COVID.
The supper is a joint project of the men of St
Luke’s Anglican and St Anthony’s Roman Catholic
churches and is held in the St Anthony’s hall. There
was still a bit of a hiccup this year. Weather forced
a cancellation on Shrove Tuesday so it had to be
re-scheduled for a week later. Nevertheless it was
enjoyed by many in the community.

UPGCOMING

March 22 11:30 AM - 1:00 PM Lenten Soup Lunch Parish Hall (By donation)
March 24 10:45 AM Palm Sunday Holy Communion St Luke’s (Return upstairs)
March 28 10:25 AM Maundy Thursday Holy Communion St Luke’s
March 29 7:00 PM Good Friday Celebration of the Lord’s Passion St Luke’s
March 31 9:00 AM Easter Day Holy Communion St Mark’s (Choir)
March 31 10:45 AM Easter Day Holy Communion St Luke’s (Choir)

Aprit 20 9 -11 AM Earth Day Cleanup St Luke’s Earth Keepers

Watch For:

Saturday April 27th Connect to Your Community
Saturday May 11th Mother’s Day Luncheon Tea



